
Since the children returned to school, the Committee has been busy
firming up plans for our main summer event - the Newbridge
Primary School Family Fun Day. Please do come along to the next
NPSA meeting - details below - to find out more about what is
planned for the day, and to see how you can get involved.

NPSA

Bag2School Fundraising Total
Thank you to everyone who donated clothes & other items for the Bag2School collection.
Together you have raised £267! That's the largest amount we've ever raised through Bag2School.
Thank you!

Second-Hand Uniform Sale 9th May
Please note, that due to the weather forecast this event has 

now moved to Sunday 9th May.

We will be holding a second-hand uniform sale this weekend, Sunday 9th May, at the rear 
of 48 Locksbrook Road. Our pop-up shop will be open from 9.30am - 1.30pm.

How to find us:
The back of 48 Locksbrook Road is accessed from Locksbrook Trading Estate: go all the 
way down Station Road and follow the road round as it bends to the right. You need the 
first gates on the right as you come into the Trading Estate, directly opposite Howdens.

If you are coming across the bridge from Lidl, the gates will be to the left, in front of 
you.

There will be signage and it will be obvious, don’t worry!

Please note: the sale will be outdoors, so will be cancelled in the event of rain. If in 
doubt, please check NPSA social media. 

To ensure a Covid-secure event, please:
• wear a mask 
• come alone 
• use the hand sanitiser provided 
• observe social distancing 
• make all payments by card or exact money only (no change given)



NPSA Meeting 18th May

Find us on social media
Instagram:  @newbridgenpsa_bath
Facebook:  @NewbridgeNPSA
Twitter: @Newbridge_NPSA

The next NPSA meeting will take place via Zoom on Tuesday 18th May at 8pm. Zoom details will 
be in the next newsletter. Everyone (not just class reps) is welcome to attend and to contribute 
ideas. If there is something specific you would like to raise, please email npsabath@gmail.com 
and we can put that item on the agenda.

Newbridge Primary School 
Family Fun Day - 10th July

This event - a combined summer fair and family BBQ - is scheduled to take place (weather & Covid
restrictions permitting) on Saturday 10th July.

We are incredibly grateful to the Bailey family for volunteering to run the BBQ - THANK YOU! - but
we will still need lots and lots of volunteers to make this event a success. This week you should all
have received an email from your class rep with a list of jobs that need to be done in advance of
the fair: please do help if you can. We are particularly keen to hear from any musical parents who
might like to play or DJ in the latter part of the event.

Later in the term, stalls will be allocated to classes and your class reps will be asking for volunteers
to run the stalls during the day, so please do sign up for that too - the more people who help, the
less everyone has to do on the day, and the more time we will all have to enjoy what promises to
be a fantastic day.

Gardening
Our volunteer gardeners - Kiz Rutherford and Jubal Pallavi -
have returned to the allotment this week. The enforced
break means there is now a lot of work to be done and they
would be very grateful for some help. If you could spare a
couple of hours during the week to take care of the
allotment, or some of the other garden spaces around
school, please do get in touch at npsabath@gmail.com

PLEASE CONTINUE TO MAKE USE OF THE GIVING 
MACHINE AND AMAZON SMILE … EVERY LITTLE HELPS ☺

smile.amazon.co.uk (nominate the NPSA as your chosen charity)
www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/newbridge-primary-school/

http://www.smile.amazon.co.uk/
http://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/newbridge-primary-school/

